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Pathways to Well-Being 

eLearning Booster  

Pathways to Well-Being and the Academy for Professional 

Excellence are pleased to announce the availability of the Pathways to Well-Being 

eLearning Booster that will serve as technical assistance and also as a procedure 

refresher for BHS providers. Many providers attended the Pathways to Well-Being 

Module trainings in 2014 but may not have started working with eligible youth 

until recently.  

This eLearning course will provide the purpose and core values of Pathways to 

Well-Being. It will also include identification of children and youth who may be 

eligible for Enhanced Services as well as strategies for successful collaboration 

with Child Welfare Services workers and for successful partnerships with 

children/youth and families. Included is information about Child and Family 

Teams, times of transitions, resources, and forms. 

This eLearning is designed to allow a provider to complete the training from 

beginning to end or just click on various topics of interest. Please check it out at: 

 http://theacademy.sdsu.edu/programs/BHETA/pathways.html 
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